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Jay,

I am writing to support the proposed apartment project at Gilman’s Point.  The neighborhood
desperately needs a newer apartment product in the area and I think it will be a great use of
that property. 

Thanks,

Grant Jones | Owner
Jones Landscape + Design
8219 Paddington Dr
Louisville, KY 40222
grant.jones02@gmail.com
www.joneslandscapeanddesign.com
502.468.1351 C
502.276.0674 F
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